
Deepen The  
Ties That Bind
Dr. Jeff Roberts, Senior Pastor  •  jroberts@tbcraleigh.com  •  Twitter: @Jeff__Roberts

Eugene Peterson writes in A Long Obedience in the Same Direction:

Repentance is not an emotion. It is not feeling sorry for your sins. It is a decision. It is 
deciding that you have been wrong in supposing that you could manage your own life and 
be your own god. It is deciding that you were wrong in thinking you had, or could get, the 
strength, education and training to make it on your own; it is deciding that you have been 
told a pack of lies about yourself and your neighbors and your world. And it is deciding 
that God in Jesus Christ is telling you the truth. Repentance is a realization that what God 
wants from you and what you want from God are not going to be achieved by doing the 
same old things, thinking the same old thoughts. Repentance is a decision to follow Jesus 
Christ and become His pilgrim in the path of peace. Repentance is the most practical of all 
words and the most practical of all acts. It is a feet on the ground kind of word.

As we begin a New Year, we will be making all types of resolutions. We will “try harder” to eat 
healthier, exercise, find a hobby or pursue a passion. In all our trying to form and reform our 
lives, if we do not live in repentance toward God we will again arrive at the end of another 
year and wonder why we still are not fulfilled, and full of abundant life. All of our efforts will 
again come to nothing without God at the center.

As we enter 2017, I want to ask you to consider repentance. Repentance, as Peterson says, “is 
not feeling sorry for your sins” or some other emotional response, but instead making a choice 
of the will to seek God and follow Jesus. Repentance means to change direction. What needs to 
change in your life this year for you to follow Jesus? What priority needs to be adjusted? What 
habits need to be broken and what new habits need to be established? What change of mind 
needs to occur? What action and attitude toward others needs to be confessed and changed?

As we begin 2017, I am going to be preaching on “Questions From the Wilderness”. We will 
be journeying through the book of Exodus with God’s people as they made their way from 
Egypt to Canaan. Along the way, they were being formed into the people of God for a land of 
promise. It was a long journey. There were those who never reached the promise land. There 
were those who turned aside along the way. What should have been a short journey took 40 
years. It took that long for God to reveal Himself and to teach the people. What will we learn 
in 2017? What is God going to teach us as His people here at Trinity? I am excited to find out as 
we begin this New Year. However, for us to begin with the right attitude, we must begin with 
repentance. I want to encourage you to make seeking God’s Will and following Jesus your 
most important resolution this year. 

I am looking forward to this year of ministry together. I will see you Sunday as we take our first 
steps into 2017 together.
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Deacon Ordination • 10:55am Service 
Sunday Evening Activities Resume

8:45am	 Worship (Worship Center/ROC)

	 Extended Teaching Care  
(E100 Hallway)

9:45	 Sunday School  
(Bible Study for all ages)

10:55	 Worship (Worship Center/ROC)

	 Extended Teaching Care  
(E100 Hallway)

4:30pm	 Trustees Meeting (Conf. Rm) 

5:00	 Bells Of Praise (Choir Rm)

6:00	 Committee Night (FH)

7:00	 Deacon’s Meeting (A214)	

2017 Committee 
Kick-off Night
Sunday, January 8 • 6:00pm

Deepest Sympathies
Paul & Marie Stowers upon the passing 
of Paul’s brother, Narvin “Pete” Stowers 
of Depauw, Indiana on December 23rd.

Ricky & Cissy Lewis and sons 
(Benjamin and Trey) upon the death of 
Ricky’s father, James Richard Lewis, Sr 
on December 26th. 

Shelby Wooten upon the death of 
Shelby’s son, Jeff Wooten of Raleigh, on 
December 27th. 

Thank You Cards
From the family of Donna Daughtry 
and Susan Lewis & family. These cards 
will be posted on the bulletin board for 
the congregation to read.

This Sunday At Trinity

SS Transitions
Sunday School Transitions will take place 
on January 8. Sunday School classrooms in 
Building B will be compromised.

•	 Adult 2, 3, and Hope Alive will meet 
together in the Fellowship Hall for joint 
sessions the entire month of January 
until building B is back in use.

•	 Adult 5, Coed 4 will be meeting in Room 
E245 on the grade school hallway.

•	 College Department will meet in the 
Parlor beginning on January 1.

•	 Sunday School records will be on 
wheels. This will probably be stationed 
in and around the Fellowship Hall. 

CPR Training
Sunday, January 22 • 5:00-7:00pm • E247

Certification is available in CPR and AED. 
Sign-up in Office, in ROC Lobby or office 

lobby–we will need your registration.

Year-End Reminder
Charitable Contribution Statements: 
The 2017 Charitable Contribution State-
ments have been mailed. Please look 
over your statement and call Jan Brown 
at the church office (919-787-3740) with 
any corrections or questions by Wednes-
day, January 11th. Thank you!

Financial Reminder: If you have been 
making your contributions by automatic 
draft and would like to increase your 
giving for the new year, please call Jan 
Brown and let her know. Thank you!

IMPORTANT NOTICE: To insure the 
deductibility of your church contribu-
tions, do not file your 2017 income tax 
return until you have received a written 
acknowledgement of your contributions 
from the church. Some of your contribu-
tions may not be tax-deductible if you file 
your tax return before receiving a written 
acknowledgement of your contributions 
from the church.

Women’s Book Club 
Thursday, January 19 

7:00pm • Parlor
A Walk in the Woods  by Bill Bryson

For more info, contact Nancy Cummings: 
ncummings12@gmail.com. 



Deacon of the Week Fellowship Dinner

Wednesday, January 11
Chicken/Brocoli Casserole w/Alfredo 

Sauce, Salad Bar, Bread, Dessert

• Adults: $5.00 • Children: $3.00

Unless meals are prepaid, reservations 
and cancellations need to be made in 
the church office prior to 4:00pm each 
Monday. Permanent dinner reservations 
for the semester, or week-to-week 
reservations can be made by contacting 
RaNada (919-787-3740 or rthornton@
tbcraleigh.com) or by completing a 
congregational response card available 
from the ushers during Sunday Worship 
and placing it in the offering plate. 

David Ayscue has been 
a member of Trinity 
since 1998 and is a 
native of Henderson. He 
and his wife, Andrea, 
have two children, 
Logan and Kane. David 
is in Medical Sales at Sysingenics. He 
serves with the Men’s Breakfast Cook 
Crew and works with the Adult 4 Coed 1 
Tepper/Hoffman SS class. He also works 
with deacons John Fogleman, Angela 
Strickland and Cissy Lewis.

Sunday Evenings

The Disturbances Documentary
Feb.12 • 5:00pm • FH

What the Bible Says About 
Racial Reconciliation

Feb. 19-April 2 • 6:00pm • A213 
Facilitators: Rev. Dr. Roberts,  
Kathy Driver, Apryl Bullock

On Prayer: A Journey Home
Feb. 19 - April 9 • 6:00pm • A220 

Facilitator: Rev. Lydia Tatum

Sundays & Wednesdays

Jobs for Life
Jan.22 - Mar. 25 • A214  

Wed. 6:30-8:30pm • Sun. 5:00-7:00pm

This Week’s Food Pantry Needs:
• Canned Pastas with Meat

• Small Cans of Tuna
• Snack Crackers (Nabs)

Tuesday Evenings

Tuesday Night Training (TNT) 
The Book of ACTS

Feb. 7 - Apr. 4 • 6:30-8:30pm
Men • Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts • FH 

Women • Facilitator: Robin Roberts • Chapel 

Wednesday Morning

Women’s Bible Study:  
ENTRUSTED: A Study of 2 Timothy
Jan. 18 - Feb. 22 • 9:30-11:30am • A 214 

Cost: $13 for book 

WORLD MISSIONS OFFERING Given To Date: $60,521.53

Staff Anniversary

Ramona Green, Pianist, celebrates 
her 18th year anniversary with TBC on 
January 1st. Please take the time to say 
a personal word, write a note or place a 
phone call to Ramona or offer words of 
encouragement and support for the fine 
job she is doing.

DISCIPLESHIP  Win/Spr 2017

• STARTING THIS WEEK •

Bible Study:  
Prayer - Does it Make a Difference?

Jan. 4 - Feb. 22 • 6:30pm • A213 
Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts

Companions Along the Way 
Jan. 4 - May 10 • 6:15-7:30pm • Parlor 

Cost: $10 for book 
Facilitator: Hal Melton

Parenting with Love and Logic
Jan. 4 - Feb. 22 • 6:30pm • Conf. Rm. 

Facilitators: Rev. Lydia Tatum,  
Jody & Paige Bagwell



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Mississippi 
River Cruise

Nursing Homes & 
Homebound Visits

Wednesday, January 18  
10:00am • Fellowship Hall

WASHINGTON, DC
Cherry Blossom 

Festival
March 31- April 3, 2017 

Cost $410

Includes 

• Transportation

• 3 Nights Lodging

• 3 Breakfasts and 3 Dinners

• Two Daytime Guided Tours of DC

• Evening Guided Tour of  
Memorials and Monuments 

We’ll fly to New Orleans for a day 
of touring, then board the American 
Queen paddleboat to begin our journey 
to Memphis with stops in Greenville, 
Vicksburg and Natchez, MS, St. 
Francisville, Baton Rouge and Nottoway, 
LA. Price includes one night’s hotel 
stay in New Orleans, round trip airfare, 
cruise, shore excursions, all meals and 

entertainment aboard the riverboat. Get 
details at www.aqsc.com.

Sign-up now to indicate your serious 
interest. A deposit of $550 is required. 
If you pay the full cost of the cruise up 
front, you may qualify for a $300 discount. 
Reservations will be taken as long as 
cabins are available. Call Kathy Driver at 
919-621-0236 if you have questions. 

January 20-21
“Closer Walk with Patsy Cline” Show 

N. Myrtle Beach

February 11
Valentine Banquet 

5:00pm

February 13
Baptist Singers 

5:00pm • Greystone Baptist, Durham

February 26
TBC Blood Drive 

1:00pm - 5:00pm • TBC

March 4
Mission: Feed the Hunger

March 17
Seagrove Pottery Trip

NC Missions Conference

March 31 - April 3
Cherry Blossom Festival 

Washington DC 

SENIOR Calendar

November 12 -20, 2017 Cost: $2,600 and up, depending on room type

Mississippi 
River Cruise



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Give your Marriage a Christmas present by 
making plans for a Winter Get-A-Way! This 
year’s theme, “The Road Less Traveled”, will 
be focusing on some common roadblocks 
(like time management, mistrust and lack of 
quality communication) that all marriages 
face from time to time. We’ll look at how 
to build a solid foundation that will enable 
couples to get through these times with the 
help of marriage enrichment practices. The 
aim is to provide preparation, purpose and 
planning within your marriage – a road that 
only successful marriages go down. Our 

leader couple will be Reginald and Julia 
McClain of Clayton. They have been married 
for 20 years and are a Better Marriages 
Trained Leader Couple.

Cost of the retreat including your private 
Oceanfront Condo with living room and 
kitchenette, and program fee is $245 per 
couple. A $100 deposit included in the total 
is due by January 8. Make your check out to 
“TBC” and note for “Marriage Retreat”. Don’t 
wait – rooms are going fast! Encourage your 
SS Class members to join you! We’ll have a 
fun time from Friday evening at 7:00pm to 
Sunday worship, concluding at noon. Sign-
up by contacting Hal Melton at hmelton@
tbcraleigh.com or 919-612-4400.

KY Pineknot Center 
Hills & Hollers Ministries

Clothing Needed
We continue to collect clothing for our 
friends in McCreary County, KY. Joe 
Ward and a partner drive a truck up there 
every 4-6 weeks to supply this clothing 
Co-Op that serves over 1,500 families in 
this poorest county in the USA. 

Right now their main needs are: jeans, 
coats and mittens / gloves (kids, 
adults – all sizes). They also need lots 
of children’s clothing of all kinds…
especially younger sizes.

Please bring as much as you can 
before January 7. At that time, TBC’s 
building B will be closed for a month as 
part of the construction. That is where 
our large collection bin is located and we 
can’t find another place for it. We will still 
continue to collect somehow, but it will 
help the crew that sort the clothing to  
get as much as they can before that 
building closes.

January 21 • February 11 • March 18

Join with other Trinity members and 
help build a home for a Raleigh family in 
need. The home will be built in the same 
neighborhood as last years’ off of New 
Hope Road. Details coming later – just 
save these dates! Trinity must supply 
25+ workers each of these Saturdays, 
PLUS provide lunch for 35. Work 
schedule is 8:00am-3:00pm.

Thanks!  
– Jen Hall, TBC Habitat Coordinator 

ANNUAL TBC
 Marriage Retreat

February 24-26 • Beach Cove Resort, N Myrtle Beach



Rev. Steve Byers, slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Music Notes
Take notice of the music calendar 

below to stay up to date with choir 
rehearsals and upcoming music events!

January 4
Wednesday Night Program Begins

January 11
New Covenant Begins Rehearsals 

6:45 pm

January 15
Sunday Night Program Begins

January 15
Bells of Praise  

Both Worship Services

Join Us
Find your place in  

the Music Ministry in 2017. 

If you have singing or instrumental 
abilities, we need you. We are always 
looking for more musicians to add to 
our worship leading ministries at Trinity. 
Consider getting involved in music 
ministry and being a part of an exciting 
place of ministry!

Our college students led worship this 
past Sunday morning with such grace 
and beauty. From the music to the spoken 
word, these students have shown how 
much they’ve grown and continue to grow 
in the Lord. I am very grateful to have 
been a part of the service as a member of 
the congregation and to participate under 
their leadership. Good luck with 2017 and 
finishing out this next semester! Praying for a 
year full of opportunities of service for you. 

s s s

We have had a tremendous season of 
music from our musicians at Trinity 
Baptist. Many of our musicians were 
faithful to cover the Christmas Eve and Day 
services while I was away, and for that I’m 
eternally grateful. Though many of our 
ensembles or choirs weren’t featured in a 
concert setting, we did hear from them in our 
worship services throughout the month of 
December. Thank you for remaining flexible 
as we figure out the best ways to feature 
our ensembles in the midst of a changing 
rehearsal and performance landscape while 
we are under construction! 

s s s

I know that I have mentioned it before, 
but I want to offer a special word of 
thanksgiving to the Sound and Video 
Team and accompanists for their work 
every week in setting up and tearing down 
our sound and video equipment. These 
folks have stayed after services to break 
down and store equipment and then return 
to set up on Saturdays prior to worship. It is 
a tremendous amount of work. And though it 
has only been a couple of months, they have 
proven that we can get things done when 
we work together. Please take a moment and 
offer your words of encouragement to them. 
It has been a lot of work each week.

Music for 3’s 
Volunteers Needed

Misty Deyo is the director and has expressed 
a need for more people to help with the 
preschoolers. Maybe you haven’t found 
a musical place to serve on Wednesdays 
and would like to help our preschoolers 
experience some of the earliest musical 
experiences in our church. Let’s get you 
involved! Contact me in the office for  
more information.

Music Calendar



Our Middle Schooler’s Celebrated the New Year at Frankie’s!Our Middle Schooler’s Celebrated the New Year at Frankie’s!

Christian Davis, cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

www.lifehonestly.com

Upcoming  
Basketball Games

Middle School Boys
5th/6th Grade Boys 

January 6 • 6:30pm • TBC

7th/8th Grade Boys 
January 16 • 7:30pm • Hayes Barton

Middle School Girls
January 7 • 2:30pm • TBC

High School Boys
9th Grade Boys  

January 7 • 10:00am • Hayes Barton

10th Grade Boys  
January 6 • 8:30pm • TBC

11th Grade Boys 
January 7 • 12:00pm • Rolesville

12th Grade Boys 
January 6 • 7:30pm • TBC

High School Girls 
9th-11th Grade Girls  

January 7 • 4:30pm • Hayes Barton

12th Grade Girls  
January 7 • 3:30pm • TBC

HS Winter Retreat
January 20 - 22 • Cost: $130 

Registration Deadline: January 8

You’re registration needs to be turned 
in by January 8th to guarantee your spot 
and that date is quickly approaching! 

Volunteers Needed
Snack Supper Volunteers

We are in need of volunteers to provide 
snack supper on Sunday Nights for the 
Middle School and High School Students. 
Volunteers are reimbursed. Contact Mandy 
Warren or Sharon Tiller if you are interested.

Our Middle Schooler’s Celebrated the New Year at Frankie’s!



Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff, kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Wednesday Night Activities Resume on January 4.  

Discipleship for adults begins on January 4
Check in the front sections for what is beginning in the new year.

Children’s Day
March 5, 2017

Children’s day is coming! This is where 
children will be participating in all aspects of 
the morning worship services. We love to use 
children to speak, sing, play an instrument, 
pray and usher. Mark the date. This will be a 
wonderful worship event. 

Lead Team Volunteers Needed
We still need a lead team to work with our 
children and handle extra responsibilities this 
year. Let me know if you would like to serve 
on this lead team!

Cars have been dispersed to children to 
prepare for the race or you can pick yours 
up on the first Wednesday night, January 4. 
Get your project ready and begin working on 
your car. 

CPR Training
January 22 • 5:00-7:00pm • E247

Certification is available in CPR and AED.
Sign-up in Office, in ROC Lobby or office 

lobby–we will need your registration.

For children in grades K-3

Worship Notebooks 
Pick one up each week and return after 
the service to make ready for the next 
Sunday’s installment.Grades 1-2 and 3-5

Begins January 15 • 6:00-7:00pm

Start off the new year with a Bang! Join 
us on Sunday nights for Bible Skills, 
Drills, and Thrills!

2017 Summer Dates
Vacation Bible School• June 15-17

Passportkids Camp • July 3-6

MISSION PROJECTS

Solo Mission Projects &  
RA GA Mission Car Race 
GA and RA boys and girls may begin to 
work on Mission Projects. These projects 
may be local or foreign endeavors that help 
the community and share the love of Christ. 
The projects will need to be explained and 
displayed on a poster or tri board. You may 
find more info from your Wednesday night 
RA or GA mission leaders. All grade school 
children are encouraged to do an individual 
mission project and both can choose to race 
in the RA car race in March. Plan now and 
begin serving in a special way.



Katie Medlin, kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Words from Katie

2017 Schedule
Wednesday Nights Resume January 4 
Wednesdays • 6:00pm
Babies 	 Mission Friends 	 rm. 104
2’s 	 Mission Friends	 rm. 125
3’s 	 Music Time	 rm. 128
4’s and K 	 Music Time	 rm. 132

Wednesdays • 6:45pm
Babies 	 ETC	 rm. 104
2’s 	 ETC	 rm. 125
3’s 	 Mission Friends	 rm. 128
4’s 	 Mission Friends	 rm. 134
K 	 Mission Friends	 rm. 131

Sunday Night Resumes January 15
Sundays • 6:00-7:00pm
Babies-2’s	  	 rm. 102
Bible Friends		  rm. 131

Be sure to check out the adult discipleship 
programs that are offered on Sunday nights!

As we change our calendars each new year, 
it’s an invitation to new beginnings and fresh 
starts. A year’s worth of mostly blank pages 
beckon us to make our mark on the future. It’s 
an opportunity to decide our families priorities 
for the year. It also is a time where hope 
opens her door. I encourage you to think 
about how you and your family will spend 
2017–what will be your focus? Here are a few 
things we should all consider for ourselves, 
our family, and our church for 2017:

What can we do to more fully savor the 
life God has given us? We know that each 
day is a gift. How will we enjoy each day 
that we are given this year? I encourage you 
and your family to live your life to the fullest. 
What are some things that you have always 
wanted to do as a family? Could you make 2 
or 3 of those happen in 2017?

Count our blessings. One of my favorite 
quotes is: “Every day may not be good, 
but there’s something good in everyday.” 
Growing up in our house we each had to say 
three positives about our day each night at the 
dinner table. Although some days as a child it 
was a painful exercise as I have gotten older it 
is a daily practice for me. It is something that 
centers me and reminds me of how blessed 
I am.

How can we use our spiritual gifts in 
2017? 1 Corinthians 12 says, “Now there 
are varieties of gifts, but the same Spirit. 
And there are varieties of ministries, and the 
same Lord. There are varieties of effects, but 
the same God who works all things in all 
persons.” How can you and your family use 
your gifts to encourage others, build up the 
Church, and to help expand the kingdom? 
There are so many ways to serve. I hope in 
2017 you can find your place.

Pray more. While I could go on and on in 
my list I think ending with this one for now is 
perfect. As a church, TBC has been focusing 
on prayer in our adult discipleship classes this 
past fall and we will continue in 2017 with 
this focus. As Christians we are commanded 
to pray. My prayer for us in 2017 is that my 
family, your family, and our church family 
here at TBC will be a praying people. Philip 

Yancey, one of my favorite writers says this of 
prayer: “The main purpose of prayer is not to 
make life easier, not to gain magical powers, 
but to know God.”

We are praying for you and your family here 
at Trinity. May 2017 offer us all an opportunity 
to grow closer as a community of believers 
and to God. I’m very excited for our year 
together. May God bless you and your family!

Grace and Peace, Katie

ETC Committee 
Meeting

Sunday, January 8 • 6:00pm

Join us for our 2017
Discipleship Times 



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

Volunteers Needed
2nd Wednesday • 7:45 - 9:00pm

2nd & 3rd Thursday • 6:00pm - 9:00pm

Contact Michelle: 919-787-3740 or 
mkranz@tbcraleigh.com if you can 
sub short term or know of anyone 

interested in taking on a regular spot.

ROC Activities
January 8 - January 14

Group Fitness Classes

M • 9:30-10:30 am  • E247
Senior Adult Ballet

M, W • 7:00-8:00 am • Gym Floor
Dance-It Group Fitness

M, W, F • 9:15-10:15 am • Gym Floor
Stroller Strides

T, Th • 5:30-6:30 am • Gym Floor
Fit for Mom

T & Th • 8:00-9:00 am • Gym Floor
Dance-It Group Fitness

W • 10:30-11:30 am • E247
Senior Strength & Stretch

ROC Volunteers
The volunteers schedule is subject to change. 
If no volunteer is available, the ROC may 
close, even during regular hours.

Monday, January 9
8:00am-11:00am	 Charles & Ronda Swindell
11:00am-2:00pm	 Billy Joyner
3:00pm-6:00pm	 Rhonda Davis
6:00pm-9:00pm	 Jenny Beal

Tuesday, January 10
8:00am-11:00am	 Glenn & Sylvia Wellborn
11:00am-2:00pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
3:00pm-6:00pm	 Mark Wheeless
6:00pm-9:00pm	 Cynthia Coats

Wednesday, January 11
8:00am-11:00am	 Andy Ammons
11:00am-2:00pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
7:45pm-9:00pm	 Roger & Janet Shigehara

Thursday, January 12
8:00am-11:00am	 Joyce Warren
11:00am-2:00pm	 Suzie Short
3:00pm-6:00pm	 Donna Munley
6:00pm-9:00pm	 Voluteers Needed

Friday, January 13
8:00am-11:00am	 Johnny Teal
11:00am-2:00pm	 Nell Campbell

Saturday, January 14
9:00am - 12:00pm 	 Closed

Upward Celebration Night 
February 28, 2017

13th Annual ROC’n Golf 
May 15, 2017

Monday • Tuesday • Thursday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm • 3:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Wednesday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Friday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm 

Saturday 
Gym Closed 

ROC Hours

ROC Calendar 



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991
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All basketball players and cheerleaders will have one practice 
per week. Practices are conducted either on Monday or Tuesday 
evenings, on the same day and at the same time each week. All 
practices will last one hour, consisting of a 15 minute devotion 
and a 45 minute on-court practice. All games and practices are 
held in the ROC.

Below are the season’s practice dates. Please 
plan to attend practice each week, we will 
practice each Monday or Tuesday.

Practice Dates:
January 2 & 3

January 9 & 10

January 16 & 17

January 23 & 24

January 30 & 31

February 6 & 7

February 13 & 14

February 20 & 21 

Practice Times:
Kindergarten League  
5:00pm • Monday or Tuesday

First - Third Grade Girls League 
5:00pm • Monday or Tuesday

First & Second Grade Boys League  
5:30pm • Monday or Tuesday

Third & Fourth Grade Boys League 
6:30pm • Monday or Tuesday

Fourth - Sixth Grade Girls League 
6:15pm • Monday or Tuesday

Important Dates:

Saturday, January 7, 2017 
Games Begin.

Tuesday, February 28, 2017 
Upward Celebration Night at 6:00 PM in the 
ROC. All players, coaches, parents, siblings, 
fans and others are invited and encouraged 
to attend our Celebration for the season.

2016/2017  
Season Practices

Ballet
Dance with a

                Purpose

Ballet
Dance with a
                Purpose

Ballet
Dance with a

            purpose

Senior Adult Ballet
Begins Monday, January 9 

9:30am - 10:30 am • Multi-purpose Room

For questions and more info contact  
Lydia Tatum at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com
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Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
Senior Pastor 

ext. 4850 • jroberts@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Hal Melton  
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ext. 4858 • hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Steve Byers 
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ext. 4861 • slbyers@tbcraleigh.com
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Rev. Spencer Good 
Assoc. Pastor, Administration & Recreation 

ext. 4856 • sgood@rocraleigh.com
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Assoc. Pastor, Ministry & Outreach 
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Christian Davis 
Minister to Students 

ext. 4860 • cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
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ext. 4859 • kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown, Financial Administrator 
ext. 4853 • janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Liz Adams, Pastoral Secretary 
ext. 4851 • ladams@tbcraleigh.com

RaNada Thornton, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4854 • rthornton@tbcraleigh.com

Michelle Kranz, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4852 • mkranz@tbcraleigh.com

Maria Miller, Weekday Preschool Director 
ext. 4864 • preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface, Weekday Preschool Admin. 
ext. 4865

Rev. Wayne Rogers, Organist

Ramona Green, Pianist

Barbara Bowen, Pianist

When you provide a check as payment, you authorize 
us either to use information from your check to make 
a one-time electronic fund transfer from your account 
or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Growing through Bible Study...
Members 		  New 	  
Age Group	 Present 	 Members	 Visitors

Adults	 307	 1	 4
Students	 56	 0	 0
Children	 36	 0	 0
Preschool	 45	 0	 0
Totals 	 457	 1	 4
Sunday School 	 Total 462
Growing through Worship...
8:45am Worship Attendance 	 N/A 
10:55am Worship Attendance 	 398 
Total Worship Attendance 	 398
Growing through Stewardship...
(YTD totals through 11/30/2016)
YTD General  
Fund Needs (Budget) 	 $2,589,840.00
YTD Operating Receipts 	 $2,486,135.27  
YTD Operating Expenses 	 $2,344,260.84
Capital Campaign
Capital Campaign Pledges 	 $4,162,920.00
Pledged Money Received 	 $2,107,378.54
Total Received 	 $2,355,346.13

Vision for Growth 1-1-17

ETC VOLUNTEERS
Sunday, January 8

Hostess: Angie Ferree 
Assistant Hostess: Teran Canterbury 

8:45 am Worship Service
Sally & Art Melvin, Jaden & Ethan & Natalie 
Kring, Jim or Kelly Beck, Catherine Jacob

10:55 am Worship Service
0-4 mos	 Dianne Clausen, Faye Hinkleman

5-10 mos	 Melinda Cook, Brenn Kirton

11-14 mos	 Stephanie Treadway, Lisa Paula

15-19 mos	 Shelly King

20-24 mos	 Jennifer McFarling

2 yrs	 Tom Cook, Mark Blashaw,  
Mary Ann Hickland

3 yrs	 Fred & Gabrielle Paula,  
Molly Emmett

4 yrs	 Bill McFarling, Michelle &  
Macey Dreese

Wednesday, January 11
Bed Babies	 Penny Cobb, Debbie Thomas 

Toddlers	

Two’s	 Lisa Bradley, Rebecca Dribbon, 
Donna Simmons

TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH STAFF


